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Xavier and HBCU Business Deans to Ring Friday’s NYSE Closing Bell 

New Orleans LA – Xavier University of Louisiana Division of Business Chair Dr. Joe Ricks, Jr. and 

representatives from other Historically Black Colleges and Universities (HBCUs) participating in the 

annual HBCU Business Dean’s Roundtable, will ring the closing bell at the New York Stock Exchange 

(NYSE) Friday, June 01. 

 

HBCU business deans from 83 campuses representing 22 states and the Virgin Islands, will hold their 

16
th
 annual meeting at the Marriott Marquis Hotel in New York City Thursday-Saturday, May 31-June 02. 

Friday’s sess
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